
 
 

I am seeking reelection to the SAYLA board for a second term. I’m originally from La Grange, 

Texas, attended Texas A&M and then Texas Tech for Law School. My wife and I made it to San 

Antonio as fast as we could after graduation. Now, I’m a 3-year attorney, practicing commercial 

and business litigation at Jefferson Cano.  

 

I’ve realized how important good relationships are in practice and how it is so beneficial to have a 

support system at work and beyond. Being reelected to the board of SAYLA would allow me to 

assist in others’ growth professionally and personally. I’m excited for an opportunity to continue 

giving back to my peers and my profession. If given the opportunity, I’d love to continue bringing 

my ideas and experiences to better serve my colleagues in Bexar County. 

 


